
Dear Boundary Homeowners

A sincere thank you Tom & Pam, Lauri & Barb and Connie for graciously
hosting the first post COVID Boundary neighborhood party. Thanks also to
those that contributed food and beverage. It was great to see everyone.

Street Signs

The RVRMA crew recently installed street signs for
our new entrances. This should help with package
deliveries and emergency vehicles.

.

 



Boundary Sign

We are looking at proposals for a second Boundary
sign that would be located on the NW corner of our

development. This will be a hanging design using the metal cutout template
from the first sign.

Tree Maintenance

We have requested approval from the RVRMA to
remove several Cottonwood and Aspen trees from our
common area. The Aspens are diseased and the
invasive roots of the Cottonwoods are damaging our
roadways.

Painting Maintenance

The exteriors of the townhomes on Lot #4 are being
prepped for painting with our new colors.

Kind regards,

Your Volunteer Board of Directors

Tom Cooney - President

Elaine Grossman - Vice President & Secretary

Carl Hostetter - Treasurer
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